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Ms. Lisa Holmes

President

Alberta Urban Municipalities Association
300, 8616 - 51 Avenue

Edmonton AB T6E 6E¢6

Dear Ms. Holmes:
Thank you for your October 22,2015 letter requesting my response to the Alberta Urban

Municipalities Association (AUMA) resolutions for 2014 and 2015. As the Minister of
Education, I am pleased to respond on issues pertaining to my ministry.

schools and playing fields. These important public facilities need to be delivered in a timely
manner; well serviced (e.g.. water. power, sewer): and located on appropriate sites (e.g., size,
topography, accessibility. clear of contamination). A longer-term planning process and the
availability of a Joint Planning Agreement should facilitate access to the required funding.

With regard to the 2014 and 2015 AUMA resolutions, I agree that municipalities and schoo]
uthorities should be aware of what they are expected to contribute in the process of building a

the parties and is strongly encouraged.
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include extraordinary site costs. site acquisitions, access roads to the site, services to the site or
any other landscaping features beyond a five-metre perimeter of the building envelope. The
school jurisdiction should work in consultation with the local municipality and the site
developers to ensure these items are addressed.

It your staff or members require clarification from Alberta Education about these responses to
the AUMA s resolutions or about school site matters, | éncourage them to contact Dr. Avi
Habinski, Director. Capital Planning South, at a\j.h@bi11sj<igg_g£)v;sz,Qa or 780-427-2272 (dial
310-0000 first for toll-free access).

Sincerely,
\ Q\)\’_\
David Eggen
Minister
cc: Honourable Brian Mason

Minister of Infrastructure

Honourable Danielle Larivee
Minister of Municipal Affairs



